
16th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word   - Christmas Booklet                                                                                                                                                       

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-

special?pid=MTA101634&v=79.2 

Thank you to the staff and children of Years 1, 2 3, and 4 for the wonderful plays this week. The 

children did a fantastic job and it was a joy to see them all perform so well. 

 It is the turn of Y5 and 6 next Tuesday. We look forward to seeing their play ‘Silent Night’ on 

Tuesday 20th at 2pm and 6pm.  

STAY and PLAY. Thank you to the parents who were able to join us for the creative Christmas crafts 

this morning.  

CRIBS. A reminder that if you have made a crib that you can bring it in on Tuesday. Have you seen 

the manger on the grass outside?  

We are waiting for Our Lord at Christmas and this symbolises this special event.  

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON MONDAY (CITY and NETBALL). 

We do have a lot of illness in school at the moment so hopefully we can recuperate this weekend 

and enjoy our last few days in school before the Christmas break.  

Please also find attached some information about cold weather and water from the Greater 

Manchester Fire Service in light of the tragedy in Solihull. Please keep those families in your 

prayers. 

We finish on Wednesday 21st December at 3.15pm. We return on Thursday 5th January at 8.45am 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates  

Head Teacher  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=79.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=79.2

